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Welcome to our Spring 2025 newsletter. We have experienced another busy and
fruitful season at WoG.  We are so grateful for those who have prayed, supported
and served this little church in Cozumel.  Please enjoy as we share what God has
been during the first few months of 2025 at WoG. You can always keep up with
what God is doing at WoG by checking our website (wavesofgracechurch.com) 

In January 2025
we started a new

English bible
study. We meet at

noon on
Wednesdays at

Casa Mission
Restaurant. We

have gone through
James, Galatians

and Ephesians.
We always have

great discussions
and it’s been good

to see us grow
together as a
church body.

http://wavesofgracechurch.com/
https://www.facebook.com/CasaMissionRestaurant
https://www.facebook.com/CasaMissionRestaurant


Also in January we have partnered up with an Austin-based
ministry called flip flops to the world. They will be coming to
Cozumel in the fall to distribute thousands of flip flops as we

organize park events to also share the gospel as well as 
pass out flip flops! 

http://www.flipfloptotheworld.org/


In March we had a group on young adults from Dallas come and
help us with our youth. They performed and gave testimonies and
we had over 20 professions of faith.  They will be returning in July

and they are excited to see what God will be 
doing in everyone’s lives





On March 4th, our Team made it back from Texas with our new van! 31 hours on the road
and not a single issue.  We are so grateful for our ministry partner Evergreen Baptist

Church  Not only did they give us the van, they filled it up with clothing and supplies for
their upcoming June mission trip to WoG. We also brought back over 400 bibles and

dropped off supplies to our new church plant in Victoria MX.

Our new van is already making a
huge  difference in our ability to
bring people into church and to
reach out into the community!

Road Trip 2025!

https://evergreenbaptist.net/
https://evergreenbaptist.net/


Easter Sunday was April  20. We celebrated resurrection  Sunday with a
full house and activities for the kids after church! We had a guest Pastor

who did a wonderful job! We saw two people answer the alter call 
and accept Jesus!



The weather
was perfect
for an egg
hunt and

other games!
The church
was filled
with love

and
laughter!

Easter 2025!



April 27th Is Kids Day in Mexico where the kids are celebrated like
parents are. We had a kid’s celebration at church!



We had a
carnival and

each kid got a
gift!



April 20th We celebrated Easter at our new church plant in Victoria Mexico



We started a new outreach ministry this year by going to the local
hospitals every other Saturday night to pass out coffee and snacks
to those visiting sick family members. It also gives us a chance to

pray and share Jesus with them.



In May we had a Friday night lock in with our middle school kids. Raising up the next
generation in the Lord at Waves of Grace Church. Thank you for all the volunteers who gave

up a night’s sleep to minister to  these young believers!

Lock-In 2025!





Also in May we got a roof for the church plant in Victoria MX and they
had their first baptism in the river since they have no ocean. We

welcomed four new belivers!



We are still investing in the future with our youth. They have a service
or an outdoor fellowship every Saturday at 5 pm. We love what God is

doing in their lives!



We would love your help!
If you would like to help or participate by visiting Cozumel, please reach out to us at

Ken@WavesofGraceChurch.com. If you would like to donate, all donations 
are U.S. tax deductible, and 100% of all donations go directly to 

the operation of Waves of Grace Church.
Visit this link to donate and thank you for your continued prayers and support! 

Ongoing prayer requests

VBS coming in July with over 200 kids!
Continuing to set up mission teams as we host them
in Cozumel.
The staff and volunteers at Waves of Grace.  
Our new focus on discipleship among our
congregation.
Our ministry partners and support team.
Upcoming mission trips this summer.
Being part of our monthly support team.

mailto:Ken@WavesofGraceChurch.com
https://wavesofgracechurch.com/

